
BRIDGE CONCOURSE OVER SUMMIT STREET CLOSURE 

 

BULLET POINTS 

 

 Removal of the concourse is necessary for completion of the Summit Street 

Reconstruction Project, specifically the median oval area located where the bridge is 

now 

 Promedica will be managing the demolition of the concourse 

 The work will start in mid-September utilizing the traffic control layout for the roadway 

project. 

 A 3-day road closure over a weekend in early October to take down the span structure 

 After the span work is complete closure work will be taking place outside the right of way 

at the Junction building, as well as additional concourse removal and closure The building 

at 300 Madison 

 Another benefit to removing the concourse is to encourage people to use streetscape and 

keep people down to a retail level for access to businesses.   

 

 


